
HOLIDAY MARKET
VENDOR &
GIFT GUIDE 

2020

November 28
December 5, 12 & 19

 9am - 12pm
HART Theater Parking Lot 
250 Pigeon St, Waynesville

HOMEGROWN & HOMEMADE GIFTS
Meet the Vendors * Get Gift Ideas * Shop Local!

http://www.waynesvillefarmersmarket.com/


Besom &
Craft

 
Owner: Rachel Haas

www.etsy.com/shop/
BesomCraft

@Besomandcraft

Handmade brooms 
 

CRAFTS & GIFTS
(For Food & Farms see p.11)

Tip: If you're
short on time or

can't decide:
Pick up a market

gift certificate!

http://www.etsy.com/shop/BesomCraft


Fellowfeel 
Farm

Owners: Nancy Stamm

knitted and crocheted
hats and scarves

fiber critters 
handspun and 

hand-dyed yarn
vintage laces and linen

Country
Cousins

 
Owners: Becky

Reszke

@countrycousinsnc

quilts
 runners

kitchen accessories
aprons

 bonnets
masks

& more

https://www.facebook.com/countrycousinsnc


Fern + Flux 

Owners: April  Cox

etsy.com/shop/FernAn
dFlux

IG: @fern_and_flux

whimsical stained
glass suncatchers,

mountain ranges, and
holiday ornaments

Genesis
Gardens

Owner: Garth Kuver

@garth_kuver

Jewelry
Solid perfume

Floral containers
beeswax

aromatherapy melts

http://www.etsy.com/shop/FernAndFlux


Joan Doyle 
Art

Owners:  Joan Doyle 

theartistryoflife. com

Custom watercolors
 of local scenes,
homes and pets

Christmas ornaments

Linda's
Got the
Goods

Owner: Linda W.
Clark 

Quilts, table
runners, stockings,
place mats, Kosys,

totes, wall hangings,
pillowcases and

masks

http://www.theartistryoflife.com/


Queen's
Bees

Owner:  
Rick Queen

@queens.bees.98

Honey
Beeswax candles
Scented Lotions

Lott Farm
& Apiary

Owner: Paul Lott

Facebook:
@paulinayter

Medicinal tea and
infused honey 

gift sets, 
mushrooms

https://www.facebook.com/queens.bees.98


ttware
ttery 

  Cory Plott

cebook:
warepottery

oster Jugs, Mugs,
wls, Swan vases 

Rustic &
Reclaimed

Woodcrafts  
Owner: Fred DeCarlo

Trivets,
 tables,
 bowls,

 wine racks,
 boxes 

and more

Sister of
Mother
Earth

Owner:
Lori Collins Jenkins

sisterofmotherearth.com

Fire ciders, shelf stable
elderberry syrups,

infused vinegars, bone
broth seasoning,
infused honeys,

finishing salts, herbal
oxymels, tooth

powders

http://www.sisterofmotherearth.com/


Sun Dragon
Flower Farm

Owner:
Rachel Baran

sundragonflorals.com

Cut flower
arrangements

wreaths
 dried flowers

Sustainabillies
Owners:  

Sara Martin, 
Dustin Cornelison

Sustainabillies.com

Blacksmithed goods:
knives, bottle openers,

outdoor cooking
supplies, yard art,

garden structures, 
hand tools, hooks

earrings, necklaces,
bracelets

http://www.sundragonflorals.com/
http://www.sustainabillies.com/


Sweet
Nothings by

Lori
Owner: Lori Lee

sweetnothingsbylori.com

Crocheted baby wear,
blankets, stuffed
animals, shawls; 

felt &  clay ornaments
and decorations

The Inverse
Owner:  

Lauren Hess

www.theinversestudio.com

@the_inverse

Handmade leather bags
and accessories;
 ink screen prints

http://www.sweetnothingsbylori.com/
http://www.theinversestudio.com/


Wholly Goat
Soaps &

Such
Owner:  

Melinda J Arnette

whollygoatsoapsands
uch.com

soaps
lotion 
salves

 lip balm 
candles &
 gift sets

Valley View
Farm
Owner:  

Mary Ann Smith

valleyviewworms.com

Dried flowers and
herbs,

 ornaments, 
decorative windows

Vermicompost,
 reishi mushrooms,

bagged coffee

http://www.whollygoatsoapsandsuch.com/
http://www.valleyviewworms.com/


2 Chicks & a
Gluten free

Kitchen
Owner: Trish Hughes &

Stacy Pores

Gluten & dairy-free
baked goods, vegan

cookies

FOOD & FARMS
Edible gifts & holiday meal essentials

(For craft vendors see p.2)

Asheville
Microgreens

Owner: Bennett
Tompkins 

ashevillemicrogreens.com

Living Microgreens

http://www.ashevillemicrogreens.com/


Chrysalis
Earth Farm

Owners: Candace,
Anthony & Justin Ellis 

chrysalisearthfarm.org 

 Hemp/CBD products
Herbal medicines

Cross Creek
Farm

Owners: 
Mark & Donna Diaz  

Pasture raised Belted
Galloway Beef

Darë Vegan
Cheese

Owner:  
Gwendolyn Hageman

 darevegancheese.com

Cashew-based vegan
cheeses and more

http://www.chrysalisearthfarm.org/
http://www.darevegancheese.com/
http://www.darevegancheese.com/


Farm to
Cake

Bakery 
Owners: Debi Hall 

farmtocakebakery.com 

handpies/turnovers,
various sweet/savory
pastry, breads, cakes

Fermenti 
Owner:  

Meg Chamberlain

 www.fermenti.biz

Fermented foods,
spices, home

fermentation kits
and more

Four Sisters
Bakery  

Owners:  
Dorthy Goodman & 

Krista Bowman

foursistersblack
mountain.com

Bagels, bread,
croissants, pies,
 cinnamon rolls,

Dynamite Coffee 

http://www.farmtocakebakery.com/
http://www.fermenti.biz/
http://www.foursistersblackmountain.com/


Hillbilly
Shrimp
Market 

Owners: Joe Blanke 

hillbillyshrimpmarket.com

 Seafood fresh from
the NC coast

The Fruits
of Crazy

Creek Lane
Owner:

Keith Clark

Apples

KT's
Orchard &

Apiary
Owner: Patricia (KT)

Taylor

Apples (fresh & dried),
jam, tea, honey, lip
balm, fruit roll-ups,

pumpkins

http://www.hillbillyshrimpmarket.com/


Mighty Gnome
Market
Garden

Owners:  
Mark McDonagh, 
Danielle Keeter 

mightygnomemarketgarden.
com

Annual vegetables grown
w/ organic practices

Sama
Spread

Owner:  
Eugene Beckman

myveganspread.com

Almond-based vegan
spreads

Shady Brook 
Farm

Owners:  
Adam & Jada Henson

shadybrookgrassfarm.online

Pasture raised poultry
(chicken, quail & turkey),

eggs, grass only beef

http://www.mightygnomemarketgarden.com/
http://www.myveganspread.com/
http://www.shadybrookgrassfarm.online/


Thanks for shopping with
us in 2020!

Happy Holidays!

Worley 
Farms

Owners:
Keela & Joe Worley

Facebook:
@worleyfarms

Pork & beef

Sustainabillies
Owners:  

Sara Martin, 
Dustin Cornelison

Sustainabillies.com

Organic teas, herbs,
black garlic,

 salad and cooking greens

http://www.waynesvillefarmersmarket.com/
https://www.facebook.com/worleyfarms
http://www.sustainabillies.com/

